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71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3rd October, 1935,

Desr Sirs, ,

Reverting to my lotmjf the 13th and yours
jth ultimo vespecting the steamer "WONTAUK", I may
1“ an mw in recelpt of a commmication from the Trieste
Surveyors from which it would appear thet thils vessel will
ted but will remain

not proceed to their port as was snti
at Genoa. .
In the olrcumstances I shall be glad to be advised
of any fresh daw&ob‘mnta in conneetlion with this case.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

: Glerk to the
- Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
GENOA.
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